
 
 
 

 
            
 

Craig Finger, Director 
Kim Martin, Asst. Dir. 
Cassie Rice, Asst. Dir. 
 
205 North St (Mailing) 
514 S. Nicholas (Shipping) 
Nixa, MO  65714 

HS Phone: 417.724.3550 
HS Activity Line: 417.724.3551 
HS Fax:  417.725.3716 
 
JH Phone:  417.875.5473 

Dear Winter Guard Instructors: 
 
We are looking forward to you and your students attending Championships at Nixa on March 
31st.  We think that once you arrive you will find that it is an excellent facility to house such an 
event.  Our entire purpose is to provide the attending units with a relaxed, fun, and educational 
experience.  If there is anything that we can do to make your day go smoother, please let us 
know. 
 
DIRECTIONS TO NIXA HS… 

• From Springfield:  Go south on Campbell (HW 160), turn right (west) on Mt. 
Vernon (HW 14), turn left (south) on Nicholas (HW M), the HS will be on your 
left about a 1/2 a mile down.   

 
We are extremely proud of our facility and ask your help in reminding your members and crews 
that we would like to keep it in excellent condition. There should be absolutely no spinning or 
tossing of any equipment in the school except in the equipment warm-up room and 
performance area.  We also ask that the crews be careful moving props so walls and doors are 
not damaged.  We reserve the right to refuse any equipment that may cause damage to our 
facility.   
 
There will be concessions available so please feel free to plan your meals while visiting the 
school.   
 
Again, we are looking forward to having you visit us at Nixa. If there is anything that we can do 
to make your day easier, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Craig Finger       
Director of Bands 

www.nixabands.org 
craigfinger@nixabands.org 
cassierice@nixabands.org 
kimmartin@nixabands.org 


